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From: Sally Brophy <sallybrophy@icloud.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 2:34 PM 
To: Roebuck, Caleb 

Subject: L.D. 1287 

Mr. Caleb Roebuck 

Please submit this testimony to: 

JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES Sen. Brownie Carson, Senate Chair Rep. 
Ralph Tucker, House Chair 

Regarding L.D. 1287 Bill "An Act To Protect the Penobscot River and Penobscot Bay from Mercury Contamination" 

This bill is crucial to protecting the Penobscot Bay and the lobster industry that provides jobs and income to so many in 

our state. We can not let the mercury be disturbed, there is no safe way to drill, dredge or dig that would not expose 
shellfish and people to toxic levels of mercury. Please support L.D. 1287. 

Sally Brophy 

20 Bradbury Street 

Belfast, ME 04915
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